
From: Nick Martin
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:13:43 PM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance

Nick Martin,
I ask that you provide transgender health care for state employees and their families.
Thanks

Sent from my iPad
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